

Aston Tower Community Primary School

Headteacher: Mr J Moore

Upper Sutton Street, Aston, Birmingham, B6 5BE Telephone: 0121 327 0339

Email: enquiry@astontower.bham.sch.uk Website: www.astontowerprimary.co.uk

9th December 2022

Dear parents and carers,

A TV company is making a film at the church (South Aston Church) next to school. On Tuesday afternoon, there will be some road closures in the areas around the church. School will be open as usual, but you may need to make a change to your journey to the school if you come by car. A map below shows the road closures.

School closes on Friday 16th December at 12:10pm. It will reopen on Thursday 5th January 2023 at 8:35am for Years 1 to 6, and 8:40am for nursery and Reception.

Best wishes

Headteacher













